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I believe that armed police should not be allowed on Johns Hopkins University Campus, or on any 

university campus. I do not have faith in the University to uphold a Police department that will not cause 

harm to communities, including students and residents of the area. The training of the current security 

force has been inadequate. I personally have been sexually harassed by the Hopkins Security 

department, and it is common knowledge that they have profiled and mistreated students of color on 

campus. Hopkins needs to invest in different community solutions, and not more police for the city of 

Baltimore. As an alum of the University, I do not support Police on campus, and I support HB0336. 


